Mugar Wetland Development

ian howard <idhoward@gmail.com>
Sat 3/16/2024 10:06 PM

To:ConComm <ConComm@town.arlington.ma.us>

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Of course the developer should be held accountable for complying with the request. also it should not
be a request but a demand!

lan Howard



